LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 89TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 14, 2025
TO: Honorable Dade Phelan, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative Procedures
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4463 by VanDeaver (Relating to authorized activities of a brewer's or nonresident brewer's license
holder.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would allow nonresident brewer's licensees to transport, or cause to be transported, malt beverages into
Texas from any of the licensee's locations outside of Texas under the license. The bill would condense the
number of licenses required to operate a brewery outside of the state so that licensees would not be required to
hold a separate license for each location outside of Texas.

No significant fiscal impact to the Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission is anticipated.

According to the Comptroller of Public Accounts, the fiscal impact to revenue cannot be determined because
the number of nonresident brewers who would condense to a single license is unknown.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
LBB Staff: JMc, TUf, CSh, AF
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